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I support this bill because every Oregonian and especially every Oregon child 

deserves to see their experiences reflected in the books and other media in their 

schools. They deserve to read about the diverse experiences of the people who 

contributed to the evolution of this state, country, and world and to have the full 

breadth of those contributions recognized. They also deserve to have up-to-date 

materials that reflect a current, inclusive understanding of the world. This bill would 

go far in support in supporting children to grow with confidence and compassion.  


